
 

IL 206-24-106 
Page 1 of 1 

Approved for public release. 

 

 
  INFORMATION LETTER  206-24-106 

3 December 2024 
 
 
TO:  All owners and operators of Model 206A/B helicopters 
 
 
SUBJECT: DRIVESHAFT ASSEMBLY 206-040-330-001 DISCONTINUED 
 
 
This information letter is to inform owners / operators of 206A/B models serial numbers 4 
through 1251 equipped with tail rotor driveshaft (one-piece long shaft) 206-040-330-001 
that spares production of this part has ceased.  
 
As a solution to this driveshaft part obsolescence, Technical Bulletin 206-23-212 
segmented tail rotor driveshafts retrofit can be accomplished.  
 
For any questions regarding this letter, please contact: 
 

Bell Product Support Engineering 
Tel: 1-450-437-2862 / 1-800-363-8023 / productsupport@bellflight.com 
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